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Disclaimer

I hereby declare that my article entitled Linguistic and Pragmatic Competence 
of the Students of Polish Philology at Alexander Puszkin State University, which 
was published in “Acta Humana” No. 2 (1/2011), contains passages taken from 
Kamila Kwiatkowska’s paper entitled I Kindly Request…, or on the Ways of Re-
alization of a Generic Pattern of a Tale by the Poles in the East presented at the 
42nd Seminar in the cycle “Language and Culture” Acts and Genres of Speech in 
Cultural Perspective (Karpacz 11–13.06.2010). These borrowings have not been 
provided with suitable footnotes in my article.

With kind regards,
Julia Chodyniuk


